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Coorparoo Sharks Swimming Club meet every 
Friday night in Term 4 and Term 1 at the 
Coorparoo State School pool.   

Every Friday night offers a full canteen including 
BBQ dinner and bar.  It’s a great way to end the 
week – unwind  without the worry of preparing 
dinner, while kids have fun competing against 
their friends and themselves.  We have a great 
team of parent volunteers  and would love to 
welcome more particularly on Canteen and 
Registrations. 
 
At each event, kids nominate disciplines 
(freestyle, backstroke, breaststroke or butterfly) 
and distances to swim; maximum of 5 
events.   Each race is officially timed and after 
each meet, results sent via email, enabling 
parents to track their child’s progress.  At each 
swim kids earn points towards the end of season 
awards (biggest improvement and age champion 
etc) so we challenge the kids to swim events other 
than freestyle!  

No need to be a competitive swimmer to be part 
of the Coorparoo Sharks.  If your child can swim 
25 meters they can participate.   For the 
youngsters in the crowd - such as many of the 
preps – we offer "little'ns" races.   During these 
races, senior kids will provide assistance, enabling 
the “little’ns” to feel safe and secure while 
completing their race.  There is a cost for all timed 
swimmers (that doesn't include little'ns races) 
with the cost decreasing for each sibling. 

It really is great fun so come along and try it 
out!  Check everything out 
at https://coorparooswimclub.com.au . 

 

Year 6 ð Canberra Study Tour   

July saw  another hugely successful Canberra 
Study Tour with our year 6 students and their 
teachers earlier this term.  
 

 

The tour engaged students with many aspects of 
the Australian Curriculum including Science, 
History, The Arts to name a few. While, each 
venue certainly had the students excited and keen 
to learn more, Questacon was again the highlight. 
 
John Kennedy   | Deputy Principal 
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Year 5  - Mapleton Camp   

Monday 28 - Wednesday 30 October 

A three day and two night camp experience with a 
variety of activities such as canoeing, orienteering, 
archery, climbing wall and glider possum with 
qualified camp instructors.   

 
Students are accompanied by Coorparoo State 
School teachers and staff and serves as a great 
introduction to the school's camp program. 

 

Wrap  Up  and  Thank  You  
 Coorparoo Spirit is Soaring. This was a 

fabulous community event brought to 

you by a team of dedicated volunteers. 

Thank you to our Stall Holders, Fair Committee, 

Mr Andy and all those who helped on the day and 

in the lead up.   

Sponsorship also contributes significantly in 

bringing this event to fruition.  Please scroll to the 

last page to view the multitude of generous 

companies, small and large who supported this 

year’s Spring Fair. 

Our main objective was to deliver an inclusive, 

family friendly event that builds community.  

 

 

In July, P&C voted to use any funds raised, toward 

upgrading playgrounds (starting with Wolff Park) 

to be more wheelchair accessible.  I’m happy to 

report that while final figures are still being 

finalised, we have surpassed our target and are 

working to move ahead on this goal.  

Please use our New Website for more information  

www.csspandc.org.au 

 
Rewards  Program  

One of our Fair Sponsors have a special offer for 

you. With EVERY purchase of sporting equipment, 

apparel or footwear we will donate 5% back to 

your school. We stock a variety of leading 

worldwide brands in sporting equipment, apparel 

& Footwear.  

 

 

Little Rookie Sport Pty Ltd 
p: 07 3891 1247 m: 0432 461 462 
a: 70 Deshon Street, Woolloongabba Q4102 
e: chris@littlerookiesport.com.au 

w: www.littlerookiesport.com.au 

 

Tram Stop 26 - Tuckshop  
We pride ourselves on our high quality ingredients 
and variety of allergen-free products. 
 

¶ Meats from a local butcher with sausages 
made to our own recipe.   

¶ Our crumbed chicken is Gluten Free.   

¶ All eggs are free range. 

¶ Milk and yoghurts from Maleny Dairies.  

¶ Fruit & veggies from a local grocer. 

¶ All hot food (except pies) and baked goods are 
made in-house.  

¶ Ice-cream is Bulla and GF. 

¶ Lemonade Ice Blocks from Home Ice creams. 

All orders via flexischools.com.au.   
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Music  
Sub-Committee             
 

Save the date and 
come along to the CSS 
annual Christmas Gala 
on Monday, November 
25th.  An evening 

showcasing the music groups of CSS and other 
performers from the school.  We may even 
have a visit from the Christmas fairy and her 
little helpers again.  
 
All welcome to 
this wonderful 
community 
event! 
Event is free.  
Drinks and 
Sausage sizzle 
available for 
purchase on the 
night.  

 

Lids 4 kids - A new 
initiative for collecting 
plastic lids at school to 
be turned into 
prosthetic limbs. 
Plastic lids (milk 
bottles, water / juice / 
soft drink bottles) with a number 2 or 4 on them 
are being collected for Lids4Kids 
 

Plastic bread ties are being collected for Aussie 
Bread Tags for Wheelchairs 
Collection containers will be provided in 
classrooms and at the tuckshop.  
 
 
 

Year 6 
Graduation  
 
This celebration is scheduled 
for Wednesday evening, 11th 

December here at school. The event includes 
recognition of each year 6 student, awards for 
academic achievement and citizenship, a light 
‘stand-up’ supper and a disco. Details will be 
provided to families early in term 4.  

Important Dates - Term 4  

Monday Oct 7th PUBLIC HOLIDAY  

Tuesday Oct 8th  Term 4 Starts 

Fri Oct 11th 
 

Swim Club starts Term 4 
5.30-8.30 every Friday 

Monday Oct 21st 
 

Pupil Free Day 
 

Mon Oct 28th – 
30th 

Mapleton Year 5 Camp 

Tues Oct 29th  Prep Orientation Day 
 

Tues Nov 
19th 

Instrumental Program 
Parent Information Night 

Mon Nov 25th 
 

Christmas Gala Concert  
 

Wed Nov 27th 
 

Busking Day  

Tues Dec 3rd 
 

Senior Swimming Carnival 
Yr 3-6 

Wed Dec 4th Junior Swimming Carnival 
 

Friday Dec 6th 
 

Swim Club – Christmas 
Break up 

Wed Dec 11th 
evening 

Yr 6 Graduation 
 

Friday Dec 13th End of Term 4 

 
Please Note the P&C email address has changed 
to: pandc@coorparooss.eq.edu.au 
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 Spring Fair Food & 
Beverage Sponsors  

 
Ride and Stall 

Sponsors  
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Spring Fair Prize  
& Service Sponsors  

 
 

 

 

 
 

 


